
Nunoa	Project’s	
Education	Programs	in	
the	Peruvian	Andes	
and	the	US	Need	Your	
Support	for	2022





Students	working	with	the	US	Alpaca	Teaching	Herd	in	the	Fall	of	2021


The	COVID	pandemic	has	not	stopped	our	US	teaching	program	now	
in	its	16th	year.		Undergraduate	and	veterinary	students	and	
veterinarians	have	continued	to	be	trained	here	in	the	US.	Our	

graduates	continue	to	enter	veterinary	schools	throughout	the	world.	


We	have	held	online	educational	meetings	with	farmers	in	Peru.		


Our	international	veterinary	teams	return	to	hands	on	work	with	
Peruvian	farmers	in	the	summer	of	2022.







	Nunoa	Project	Veterinary	Team	Working	with	Farmers	in	the	Andes


It’s	not	too	late	to	help!		Please	help	us	to	continue	our	
important	work	with	a	tax-deductible	contribution	in	

2021	via	our	website.


www.nunoaproject.org

http://www.nunoaproject.org

